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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –  
 
 

HALL WALKING REINSTITUTED FOR AKRON SCHOOLS COMMUNITY EDUCATION 
 

 
AKRON, NEW YORK (January 5, 2022) – Akron-Newstead Community Education has announced it will 
reinstitute their Hall Walking program at Akron Schools for the spring semester.  The program was on 
hiatus since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic.  Hall Walking will resume beginning January 
24, 2022 through June 17, 2022.  Participants are required to wear masks at all times while in the 
building. 
     There is no charge for the Hall Walking program, but hall walkers must register once per calendar 
year for security purposes.  To register, please visit the school website at 
www.akronschools.org/comed to obtain the 2021-22 Hall Walker Registration form.  Participants are 
asked to print and complete the form and then submit it along with a photocopy of their driver’s 
license to:  Akron Central Schools, Community Education RM H195, 47 Bloomingdale Avenue, Akron, 
New York, 14001 or send via email to jmerrill@akronk12.org or fax to (716)542-5073.  In-person 
registration is not available at this time.   
     A Hall Walker pass will be sent to the registrant by US mail. 
     Registered hall walkers can walk the halls of Akron Schools from 4:30PM to 8:30 PM Monday 

through Friday or Saturdays from 8:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.  The Hall Walker pass must be visible 
while walking in the building and walkers should carry their driver’s license as well.  Masks must be 
worn at all times.   
     The Hall Walking program is not available during school holidays, school vacations or during 
unexpected closures. 
     For any additional information, please contact Mrs. Judy Merrill, at (716)542-5039 or via email at 
jmerrill@akronk12.org. 
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